
NOTICE 

 

  The candidates of Combined Graduate Level Examination, 
2016, are hereby informed that the said examination for each 
shift scheduled on 2nd September, 2016, will be conducted as 
per schedule, in spite of the strike call given by some political 
parties on that day. Candidates are advised to reach the 
examination venue sufficiently in advance of the reporting time 
so that they can attend the examination, which will be held 
strictly on the scheduled time in each shift of the 
examination. 
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